Dear VMC Families,
Please review the calendar for the final two weeks of classes (attached below).  Please note that students' last day of classes will be June 22, 2021.  Regular at school classes will take place daily until that day.  An exception is being made for Secondary 1 to 4 students on Friday, June 18th, 2021.  These Secondary 1 to 4 classes will be online as of period 6 that afternoon due to the level-wide morning exams.
Week of June 15th: We will be collecting school materials and wrapping up the academic school year.  Textbooks, novels, sport-team uniforms and technology must be returned.  Calculators will be collected on Friday from the Secondary 1, 2 and 5 students.  Secondary 3 & 4 students will hold on to their school calculators until the next school year.  Lockers will be reclaimed this week and students should start taking home personal materials that they no longer need at school.   
Summer reading will be distributed this week to students through English and French classes.  There will be one English and one French book in Secondary 2 to 5.  Distribution of Secondary 1 books will take place the last week of June, once classes have ended.  Students who wish to pick up for their incoming siblings will be able to do so on June 22, 2021.
VMC Final Weeks.pdf 
Thank you for your support and patience this year.
 
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano, Principal

